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Spring Term 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

Sports Clubs will be starting again in the Spring Term of 2023 we are pleased to confirm that we will be offering the 
following clubs from Week commencing 9.1.23 January 2023 for 10 weeks. The instructors will concentrate on one 
sport either side of the half term. 
 

 Year Groups Spring Term 3.30-4.30pm 

Year R Athletics, Ball skills/Football (Thursday) 

Year 1 Multi Skills/Gymnastics (Wednesday) 

Year 2 Tennis/Multi Sports (Tuesday) 

 
The After School Sports Clubs will be run by the coaches from the Mountbatten Partnership with whom we have a long 
running relationship with. There will be two trained/DBS checked coaches teaching the children for one hour after the 
school day. Our aim is to offer all year groups the individual clubs throughout the year on a rotational basis.  
 

We are asking parents to sign up by filling out details below and emailing us on  :-.  

sportsclubspring2023@cupernhaminfant.com 

 

As we only have limited availability in each club the children will be placed on a first come first served basis.  

You will be requested to pay for the whole term within the first week of school 3.1.23 via your online account.  We are 

unable to accept any payment via childcare vouchers for these clubs.  Once payment has been received, your child’s 

place will be confirmed. 

 

The cost for each term will be £50.00 (for 10 weeks commencing from 9.1. 2023), unfortunately, as our coaches are 

external we are unable to offer a refund for any unused sessions. Please note if there is not enough interest in any of 

the sessions we will not be able to run the clubs and you will be informed. 

 

All clubs will currently run on a Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 3.20pm (directly collected by staff from the 

classroom) to 4.30pm - parents will need to come to the main school office to collect their child. (Please wait outside 

the main office doors). 

 

Please fill out the details below and return to sportsclubspring2023@cupernhaminfant.com 

Thank you. 
Cupernham Infant School  

I would like to book my child on the following clubs *Please circle to indicate:- 

      Child’s Name    Class 

Year R *Spring Term 

THURSDAY 

Athletics, Ball 

Skills/Football 

   

Year 1 *Autumn Term   

WEDNESDAY 

Multi Skills/Gym 

    

 

Year 2 *Autumn Term  

TUESDAY 

Tennis/Multi Sports 
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